Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term 7 - 8 November 2024

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back, it has been great to see so many of you at parents' evenings. If you weren't able to meet your child's
teacher and would like to, please contact them via eschools to try and make an appointment.

There are lots of things coming up this month.

Non-fiction November - we are encouraging children to explore information books as well as their story books.
Empathy Action Month - A big focus on Empathy in assemblies which is also reinforced throughout the school.
Week Beginning 11" November: Anti-bullying week. This year's theme is Choose Respect

Monday 11" November - Remembrance Day. We will be having an assembly which will include some time to respect
the national silence.

Tuesday 12" November - Michael Rosen Day. This is the first national day celebrating the fantastic children's writer
Michael Rosen. We were very lucky that in 2010 Michael opened our school!

Wednesday 13" November - Positive Noticing Day - as in previous years the children will come home wearing a label
displaying a positive statement that someone else has made about them.

Friday 15" November - non-uniform Children in Need
Friday 22nd November - non-uniform - Jam jars
Friday 29" November - non -uniform - Bottles
Saturday 30" November - School Fayre

Simonv

Simon Pollard

Executive Head Teacher
Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT)




Diary Dates
EYFS Tour and Explore Dates for 2025 New Starters

Thursday 14 November 2024 at 3.30
Friday 15 November 2024 at 10.00
Wednesday 20 November 2024 at 3.30

Friday 22 November 2024 at 10.00

Monday 11 November 2024 - Children will take part in a Remembrance Assembly in m
School. Poppies and other Remembrance Items will be on sale after school on Friday 8
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November and during School on Monday 11 November 2024.

>
f Friday 15 November 2024 - Non Uniform Day - Donations to Children in Need.

|
| Friday 20 December 2024 - Last Day of Autumn Term. Please note - this will be a normal, full day in

: School with the same finish times.

Carclaze School would like to say a bit Thank You to "The Rotary Club St Austell’
for their support of our CPR Training Sessions for all Year 5 and Year 6
children.

The Children are receiving training from Peter Salisbury over the next few
months.




Pisky Cove Class - D.Thomas for always working hard and trying her best. L.O’Hagan and
E.Grigg-Gill for amazing reading.

Perranporth Class - C.Roberts for caring about his presentation in all areas. A.Roper for

sparkling in class and always trying her best.
Carlyon Bay - O.Napier —Bishop for his fantastic effort and concertation in all subjects.

Harlyn Bay Class - H.Morris for being ready to learn and try in all his lessons. O.Uttridge for
trying his best in class.

Bamaluz - O.Walker for his independent problem solving this week. D.Venner for persuading

others in our Odyssey role play.

Hemmick Class—K.Wherry for her exceptional CPR skills during our first aid session.

J. Temprell for his perseverance with his letter formation when joining.

In the news this week

This year, Anti-Bullying Week takes 'n"ngs to talk about at home ...
place on 11%-15'% November with the

theme, ‘Choose Respect’. As part of the > What do you know about Anti-Bullying

week, Odd Socks Day is on Tuesday 12 Week?

November, with odd socks being worn » This year's theme is ‘Choose Respect,
to celebrate what makes us all unique. what is your definition of respect? Ask
There are many other ways schools are others at home.

raising awareness and taking action to
tackle bullying, including several pupils
working towards becoming Anti-Bullying
Ambassadors.

> This week’s story explores the role of
Anti-Bullying Ambassadors. Do you think
this a good way of tackling bullying? Can
you think of any other strategies?



Mewell's
TRAVEL

Hey kids, we need your help!

CAN YOU DESIGN OUR
CHRISTMAS CARD THIS YEAR?

THE BEST DESIGN WILL WIN...
,. A CHOCOLATE HAMPER!

We want it to be Christmassy, but the rest ‘

is up to you...

Design your card and drop your
entries into us at Newell’s Travel,
32-34 Fore Street, St Austell

Or, email us on
staustell@newellstravel.co.uk

Hurry! Your entries need to be in before | !
6th December. .
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‘Attendance Matters!

to both

Porth 98%

Harlyn Bay
98%

HALF TERMLY UPDATE
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Who both achieved
98% on the last week
of 1/2 term.

Enjoy your
extra 10 minutes
playtime!

As a school, we finished the
half term on 96% attendance.

This is a great achievement
and would like to thank
parents and carers with

supporting our pupils to be

here as much as they can.

Gentle reminder that we
require contact every day
your child is absent from
school.
School contact details

Porthluney 97.3% Telephone—

01726 74194

m 95.7% i
Email—

ktaylor@car.celtrust.org




& 'Attendance Matters! %

Lateness

The gates close at 8.40 ready for registration at

8.45. If you know you will miss registration, please

call the office so we know when to expect you.

Exceptional leave requests

These forms are to be used for any instance
in which you require your child to be
absent from school. Not just holidays.

Please come and see us in the office for a
hard copy if you need one and an
electronic copy has been sent via email to
everyone.




Friends of Carclaze
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Events Planning (All Welcome) - Wednesday 13th November - 7pm
Non-Uniform Day in lieu of Jolly Jam Jars - Friday 22™ November

Non-Uniform Day in lieu of a Bottle - Friday 29™ November

Christmas Fayre - Saturday 30™ Movember /__J
_.—-_-—-_-__-_._.-._‘-_-— — . T —
CHRISTMAS FAYRE!

We are in need of good quality, clean/washed teddy bears for the Teddy Tombola. If you
have any teddies you would like to donate, please hand in to the school office. )

Woe are also in need of toys, games, raffle prizes and cakes for the cake stall. Please hand
any donations into the school office, except cakes which can be brought inthe day before
the fayre or on the day.

'|

Raffle books have been sent home, please return the completed stubs and money by
Wednesday 27" November. More raffle books are available at the school office.

We have a few stalls that are low in volunteers so please get in touch if you can help.

S e

Xmas Artwork Second Shop

We have been given a second
online shop for anyone who missed
the order deadline or would like to
make a second purchase.

The shop will open on Friday 15™
November & close 12pm Sunday
24™ November

—

i
lolly Jam Jars
lars filled with wrapped sweets,
stationery, hair bands, accessories,
anything that can fit inside.

S

Asda Cashpot Update:
£1,095.22

Please don't use jars that have a strong
smell as these ruin the sweets inside




